
CITY OF NEW GERMNAY FIRE DISTRICT WORKSHOP – FEBRUARY 29, 2024  

 

Workshop started at 7 PM.  

 

Present; Fire Chief Ryan Goede, Mayor Shirley Jaeger, Council member Thomas Mielke, Kevin Grove, Paul 
Ropke, absent – Ty Turnquist, Gerry Goede, Bill Devine, Denise & David Zellmann with Camden township, 
Bruce Fillbrandt & Jeff Neaton with Hollywood Township, Jeanne Vogt & Dan Tier with Ehlers Financial 
Advisors.  

 

Fire Chief Goede welcomed everyone and explained why it was time to get everyone together for a long 
overdue meeting on the Fire Districts.  Chief Goede then turned tit over to Ehlers for the presentation of the 
future equipment needs the New Germany Fire Department will be planning for. Ehlers went through the 
power point, and additional information was handed out to all that attended.  

 

Ehlers answered any questions from those who attended. Ehlers went over the options of the increases for 
future years. Discussions continued. 

  

Townships would like additional information from Ehlers. Ehlers will be sending the information, and it will 
then come to the city and the city will get it to the townships. Discussion on how Carver County and vacant 
farmland, how are they calculating tax for fire coverage; Jeanne will check with Carver County and report the 
findings.   

 

Workshop ended at 9:13 PM. 

 

 


